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Dear Parents / Carers, 

The children have now been back just over two weeks and we are delighted at 

how well the children have all returned to school. This week has been sports 

week and there has been lots of fun had by all. 

In a previous letter we said that we would review procedures every two weeks.  

There are a couple of changes that we would like to make. 

Drop off times. 

Surnames A-G  between    8:40 – 8:50 

Surnames H-P between     8:50 – 9:00 

Surnames Q-Z between    9:00-9:10 

Pick up times 

Surnames A-G   –  3:00  

Surnames H- P  -  3:10 

Surnames  Q-Z  - 3:20 

Please drop off and pick up at the times above. The system works well if 

everyone does as requested. 

 

Parents of children in Year 5 and 6 can drop off and pick up at the outside 

classroom doors and do not have to walk around the one-way system. This is only 

for Year 5 / 6 parents.  All other parents still need to use the one-way system. 



Tuck shop will start Wednesday 23rd September and will run on Wednesday and 

Friday during morning break. A full price list will be emailed out before then. 

All children have now been provided with their own water bottle for their 

classrooms. Please only send own waters bottles in for use at lunchtime.  

All other procedures will remain the same. Please see previous letter for details. 

All new changes come into effect from Monday 21st September. 

Thank you for your continue support 

Yours sincerely,  Mrs E Pearson 


